
 

 

Can Extra Tall Towers Be Lowered  ?? 

Gale Brewer, our Manhattan Borough President, knows so. 

February 11, Monday Evening, 6:30 PM 

Church of Latter Day Saints 
125 Columbus Ave 
Between W65th & W66th Streets 
3rd Floor 
Please join Gale together with her office's Urban Planner Lizette Chaparro as they explain 
why newly designed tall towers have become "extra tall towers"  through the use of here to fore 
accepted multi story hollow mechanical voids. These voids have legally raised building height in 
order to give upper floor residents much better views and developers much more money. 

You are invited to join Gale and Lizette explain plans that will limit "voids" and other ideas. 
Already, the planned 775 foot extra tall tower (equivalent to 75 stories) between CPW and 
Columbus Ave on W 66th St has been halted. 

This event sponsored by the W65th & W 66th Street Block Association. 

NYPD Community Update 
Many residents attended our Community Policing Officers presentation on January 23 at 
Stephen Wise Synagogue. A broad range of issues was discussed -- most notably 

Car Break Ins are on the Rise 

obtain more info from         Bridget.Fanning@nypd.org 

Rodent Control Update 
Eliminating rodent nesting areas is the most important step in lowering populations. 

67 Wine and Spirits is commended for retaining the services of a private extermination 
company to close up the enormous nesting area within the tree pit in front of the store. With 
special permit from the Park's Dep't this pit was partially dug up and sealed with a special steel 
mesh to eliminate any future nesting but yet to enable planting. 

We appreciate 67 Wine bearing this costly expense after it observed repeated actions by NYC 
and The Columbus Ave BID proved ineffective in eliminating this substantial infestation. 

The Lincoln Square Business Improvement District to Host 
Community Breakfast Featuring NYPD 20th Precinct 
Commanding Officer Timothy J. Malin 
March 6, Wednesday, 8:30 am 
https://www.lincolnsquarebid.org/news/community-breakfast-meet-deputy-inspector-
timothy-j-malin 
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 ARE YOU ON THE STREET MAILING LIST  to be kept informed about parties & special 

events ?         Just send us a mail to                         W68info@aol.com  

     BULLETIN    February 8, 
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